
  I respectfully submit that the commision deny ANY request for more time in
respect to LPFM. In the NAB request they state more time is needed for 2nd and
3rd channel studies. I submit that these studies have all ready been submitted
to the FCC in past requests from the NAB for other FCC rulings. One example is
simply in relationship to the use of translators in use TODAY by the NAB. I
would like to also include that any and all studies submitted to the FCC be
considered flawed and biased until proven to be fact on the LPFM issue based on
the NAB forward comments in their request. I conclude by asking the FCC to make
a sound denial of the request for more time in the matter of LPFM bases on fact
already submitted to you by the NAB. I ask one question to be considered by each
commissior before making a decision ...Do you think those test the NAB says they
need would come back in favor of LPFM.... I don't think so!


